BIRCH RUN TOWNSHIP BOARD OF TRUSTEES
PUBLIC HEARING
DECEMBER 14, 2004

Supervisor Earl Schlegel called the Public Hearing of the Birch Run Township Board to
order at 7:02 P.M. for the purpose of adopting the draft Zoning Ordinance Book. Also
present for the board were Amy Cook, Clerk; Debbie Trevino, Treasurer; Mike Marr, Ed
Magnus, Jeff Putnam, and Joanne Strahm, Trustees. Approximately twenty-six (26) people
were in the audience.

Supervisor Schlegel opened the floor to anyone wishing to comment on the draft version of
the Birch Run Township Zoning Ordinance Book.

PUBLIC COMMENT: NONE

Supervisor Schlegel closed the Public Hearing at 7:03
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